
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/18/2013 7:24:20 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Sumeet's September 13 

Sunil 

Sumeet says that his September 13 filed declaration has the latest Anamet report and his 
comments. It is 12 MB or I would send it to you! 

But if you go to the pge.com website, and search under regulatory filings you will find a scroll 
down window where you can click on Gas Pipeline Safety OIR. Go there, and sort by date 
and you will quickly see the September 13 filing, (I'm so sorry we have to do it this way!!) 

Best I can tell, it's the same report that I sent you earlier tonight. 

I hope that, and today's newly filed reports, will be helpful Sunil, 

Thanks 

Laura 
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